Laura Dorbeck

Subject: FW: 18 Stukeley Street London WC2B 5LR - Condition 4 - Brick slips

From: Michael Hinich {
Sent: 31 August 2023 16:26

To: Laura Dorbeck <Laura.Dorbeck@camden.gov.uk>
Cc:

ocC

Subject: Re: 18 Stukeley Street London WC2B 5LR - Condition 4 - Brick slips

Hi Laura,

We just received a new bespoke sample of the brick slips that was made for us to match the variety of

the existing bricks at 18 Stukeley.

As seen in the photo below, the sample includes a mix of red and yellow bricks, and we believe that this will
appear as the existing facade.

Could you please let us know your thoughts on this?




